
Question on Notice 
 

No. 974 
 

Asked on 1 September 2021 
 
MR J KRAUSE asked the Minister for Children and Youth Justice and Minister for 
Multicultural Affairs (HON L LINARD)— 

QUESTION 

With reference to Question on Notice No. 578 for 2020—  

Will the Minister advise, between 2020 to 2021 to date, the number of children aged 10-17 
years who have committed (a) 1 new offence, (b) 2-5 new offences, (c) 6-9 new offences, 
(d) 10-20 new offences and (e) more than 20 new offences while out on bail pending court 
appearance? 

ANSWER 

It is noted that the same question, relating to a different time period, was asked of the then 
Minister for Police and Minister for Corrective Services in June 2020 and data from the 
Queensland Police Service was provided. Question on Notice No. 578-2020 relates. 

In view of this, I suggest the Member directs the question to the Minister for Police and 
Corrective Services and Minister for Fire and Emergency Services. 
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